
Northern Ireland      

Assembly  

  
To:  Christine Darrah, Clerk to Committee for Justice  

  

From: Keith McBride, Clerk to Committee for Health  

  

Date: 29 April 2021  

  

Subject: Damages (Return on Investments) Bill – Departmental response    

  

 
Christine  

  

At its meeting today the Committee for Health considered the reply from the Department 

of Health to the Damages (Return on Investments) Bill.  

  

The Committee acknowledged and noted its content and agreed to inform the 

Committee for Justice of its acknowledgement.  

  

For completeness please find enclosed a copy of the reply from the Department of 

Health.  

  

  

  

  

Keith McBride  

Clerk,  

Committee for Health  

  

  

  

Enc.  

  

Committee for Health  

Room 410  

Parliament Buildings  

Ballymiscaw  

Stormont  

Belfast BT4 3XX  

Tel: +44 (0)28 9052 1634   

        



  



  



  



  

  

  

 

 

Wendy Patterson  

DALO  

Department of Health  

Castle Buildings  

Stormont  

Belfast  

BT4 3SQ  

  

Our Ref.: C95/21  

  

    16 April 2021  

  

  

Dear Wendy,  

  

Re: Committee for Justice Damages (Return on Investment) Bill  

  

At the meeting on 15 April 2021 the Committee for Health considered 

correspondence received from the Committee for Justice regarding the Damages 

(Return on Investment) Bill.  The Bill passed Second Stage on 9 March 2021 and 

the Committee Stage commenced on 10 March 2021. The Committee is aware 

that the Department of Health has also been invited to submit written evidence on 

the Bill.   

   

Members agreed to write to the Department to get its views on the Bill and its 

impact in relation to the Department of Health. The Committee also requested to 

be copied into any response the Department provides to the Committee for 

Justice.  

  

Please forward this submission by 07 May 2021.  

  

Yours sincerely,  

 

  

  

Keith McBride Clerk Committee for Health  

    
Committee for Health  

Room 410, Parliament Buildings, Stormont, Belfast BT4 3XX  
Telephone: (028) 9052 1634 E-mail:  Committee.Health@niassembly.gov.uk  follow 

us on Twitter: @NIAHealth  


